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Vienna, June 3o, 1983
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Let me thank you very warmly for your

kind letter of 25 May in which you pay such

a generous tribute to my long years in public life.

These years have been enriched by the

friendship and cooperation of the many eminent

British statesmen I had the privilege to know and

appreciate.

I have appreciated very much your attitude

in helping to organize such an important international

conference as the meeting at Cancun.

May I take this opportunity to extend warm

wishes to yourself personally as well as to the

British people.

V
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The Rt.Hon.Mrs. Margaret THATCHER

Prime Minister

London 
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